
September Patient Information 
 

September was another busy month at the surgery. Still too many DNA’s, over the course of 12 months these missed appointments cost us nearly 

£40,000. With that extra income, we could employ more staff. Please contact the surgery if you are unable to attend your appointment.  

 


